
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 
 

Here is your 206th Midland Unitarian Association Inc. Bits & Pieces for October 2025. If you want any news 
from your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 

 
 

MUA Inc. AIMS AND OBJECTIVES 
 

 Support congregations 
 Make things happen by providing leadership and initiating projects 
 Find resourceful solutions 
 Connect Unitarians in the Midlands. 

 
*** 

MUA 3 HORIZONS WORKSHOP: IMAGINING THE FUTURE 
OF UNITARIANISM IN THE MIDLANDS 

 
This was a fascinating workshop. Nick Butler-Watts took us through a three-fold 
process of considering what is happening in the District, in our congregations, at 
present; sharing our visions for a bright and flourishing future; and then working 
out how it might be possible to get from here to there. We also considered what 
innovations and new ideas are currently around in the District, and how we might 
build on them. There will be a fuller article about this workshop in the January issue 
of MU Now. 

*** 
MU NOW 

 
The theme for the next issue, which will be coming out in January, is “Celebration 
and Joy”. Please send me your articles – the more, the merrier! 
 
I am also interested in pieces of local news – events happening in our congregations 
– perhaps you have played host to another event, or have held one yourselves. Any 
articles on this kind of thing, preferably with accompanying photos, would be most 
welcome. We can all learn from each other! 
The deadline for all articles is 9th January 2026. Thank you. 
 

*** 
MUA ESTATES MANAGER 

 
Mr Chris Downes has been appointed as MUA Estates Manager, and will be 
available to assist congregations in the care and upkeep of their buildings. Please 
contact him in the first instance through the MUA Treasurer, Kieren Mardle-Moss. 
(e-mail kierenlmoss@me.com). 
 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins 
Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thanks! 
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